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Hannah Elliott

From: CarterFamily <carterzbr@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 9, 2025 11:58 AM
To: Plan
Subject: Greenbar drilling noise and dust
Attachments: Video.mov; Video_1.mov

  

Hello Commissioners, 
 
I would like to thank you again for listening to our concerns yesterday 
at the County Commissioners meeting. 
 
We talked about the dust and noise related to the drilling machine 
and being very close to our homes.  We viewed a video from my 
property of the drilling machine, approx 500ft away.  Commissioner 
Barney even asked Tanner directly to work on controlling dust. 
Well today April 9th, the day after the commissioners meeting, 
Jennifer Adams sent me videos of the drilling machine approx 150ft 
away from her home.  One is inside the house from an upstairs 
bedroom, the other is from outside on the porch.  I honestly cannot 
believe how loud it is inside the house with the windows 
closed.  There doesn't appear to be any dust mitigation.   
 
This goes on all the time, all day long.  If its not a drilling machine, its a 
dozer, or a loader or a rock crusher which sounds like a locomotive 
outside your window. 
 
Please understand how disturbing this is to those of us in the 
neighborhood.  We have to leave our homes to get peace and quiet.   

[CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the organization. DO NOT CLICK LINKS or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe] 
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Rob Carter 
6404 SE Riverdance rd 
Prineville OR 97754 



 

 

Exhibit 58 also contains two videos. 

Video 1 - approximately fourteen seconds long. 

Video 2 - approximately eleven seconds long.  

Both attached separately to the record.  
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